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OPPORTUNITIES 
 

 

3 Opportunities Available 
1 job & 2 student opportunities 
 

PSP, Atlanta Printer 
looking for GCM Candidates 

PSP, a large format POP printer located just outside of Atlanta, 

is looking for a few top notch candidates in project 

management (and possibly other areas). They currently employ 

2 team members that are graduates of the BFSDoArt whom are 

doing quite well as part of the PSP team. Contact Mike 

Bershad, Director of Client Services for PSP 

 

 

  

CONTACT 

CINNAMON DOWD 

CLASS Advisement Center 

Carroll Building, #2244 

(912) GSU-7740 

cdowd@georgiasouthern.edu  

 

 

 

DONNA LOWE 

Office of Career Services 

Williams Center Building, #1047 

(912) GSU-5197 

dlowe@georgiasouthern.edu 
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https://twitter.com/bfsdoart
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Amateur Fall Festival Photography 
Contest 

The University Programming Board is putting on a Fall Festival 

on November 18th. Part of the Festival this year will include an 

Amateur Photography contest. Two winners will have the 

opportunity to have their photographs featured on the Georgia 

Southern Webpage with a short photographer Bio. 

The photographs will be displayed during the festival on 

November 18 from 6-9 pm in the Eagle Village parking lot. 

 

Deadline:  November 11, 2014 

Winners: 1 Student Choice & 1 President Keel’s Choice  

Type of Photos: Submit your best fall photographs of Georgia 

Southern’s campus 

All photographs are due in hard copy to the University 

Programming Board’s office in the Williams Center by 

November 11th. 

If there are any questions, contact Kelsey Vaughn. 

  

 

  

Graphic Designer needed for New 
Clothing Company 

Joshua Burnett, a student at Georgia Southern, is in the 

process of opening up a clothing company and is in the need of 

a talented graphic designer. He wants to give one of his fellow 

students the opportunity to become a part of his startup. He has 

put together a team of people that are exceptional at their 

particular field of work and he expects the same qualities from 

whomever he chooses to add to his team as the graphic 

designer.  

Contact Joshua Burnett 

 

  
 

 

JOBS & INTERNSHIPS 

Great news.  

We're getting a lot of calls looking for 

students and graduates interested in 

jobs and internships. What does that 

mean for you? Update your profile. 

If you're interested in these 

opportunities - we'll send them 

straight to your inbox as soon as they 

come in. 

Seriously, the more specific your 

profile is, the less emails you'll get 

from us. 
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